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Thank you to all the parents who were able to turn up for the PWA session on Tuesday. I 

know that George was bowled over by the number of you there and by the way you 

participated in the two activities. The children certainly loved sharing their journals with you 

and proud that you were able to see them gaining their certificates too.    

This week we have continued our learning on fractions and have been consolidating our 

understanding of fractions being divided in equal parts using apparatus and diagrams to 

help us. An example you can try is: 

Tim has 16 sweets  

He gives 1/4 of them to his sister and 2/4 of them to his mum.  

How many does he have for himself?  

In English, we have concentrated on developing descriptive vocabulary relating to dragons 

and have worked in groups to shape a descriptive text.  The children will use this learning as 

a WAGOLL for their own writing next week. You may like to ask them if they can remember 

any of the higher-level vocabulary they have learnt.  

                

                                        Mrs Moncrieff  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                   

 

                                                    

    

 

 

 

 

                   

        

             

 

                                                                  

  

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


